
 
 
 
April 16, 2020 
 
Elmbrook Families, 
 
Governor Declares Schools Closed for the Remainder of the Year 
This afternoon, Governor Evers extended the Safer at Home order through Tuesday, May 26, and also 
declared that all public and private K-12 schools will remain closed for the remainder of the 2019-2020 school 
year. The District’s Senior Leadership team is meeting on Friday (Apr 17) to discuss sustaining our approach 
to virtual learning and how the Governor's decision will impact events typically held at the end of a school year 
(e.g. graduation, promotion, recognition nights). We are committed to honoring our class of 2020 and finding 
ways to celebrate the accomplishments and extraordinary effort of all students and staff. Expect more 
information next week. 
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